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Friday 6th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Birmingham Diocese Month of Vocations 
 
October is the Deanery month of prayer for vocations. We are inviting some visitors into 
school to talk about their calling or vocation. We are asking the children to think about 
their vocation and what God is calling them to do.Sometimes we are called to a job in 
order to share God’s love, sometimes a way of life and often both. We hope these will 
give the children opportunities to think about what God is calling them to be when they 
grow up. If any parents feel that they could share their vocations, they would be warmly 
welcomed to speak with a class or small group of children (please speak to Mrs McGough 
in the office). 
 
The focus this term will also be on what God is calling us to do now in our lives, the type 
of person he wants us to be as we grow. We will be working with the children around their 
calling from God.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
Mrs Stonier 
Assistant Principal 
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